
 
 
 
Upcoming lane closures beginning Monday, March 21, 2022 
 
As part of the Campus Transformation Project, road closures spanning across 
Barton Road near the pedestrian bridge will begin the week of March 21, 2022. 
Traffic control will start at 8:30 p.m. and lanes may stay closed until 5:30 a.m.  
Directional signage will guide motorists northbound around campus. 
 
Ambulances will have road access during all lane closures.  They may choose to 
take the detour route to Prospect Street.  A flagman will be at the ambulance turn 
lane leading into the Emergency Department parking lot to let any ambulances in. 
 
Upcoming lane closures include: 
 

 Monday, March 21, night lane closures for all westbound lanes. 
o A flagman will be posted at Barton Road and Anderson St. 

 
 Tuesday, March 22, night lane closures for all eastbound lanes.  

o A flagman will be posted at Barton Road and Campus St. 
 
If any remaining work is needed, construction will continue between Wednesday, 
March 23, 2022, and Friday, March 25, 2022.  If additional work occurs, only one 
lane in one direction of traffic will be closed at a time.  If needed, traffic control will 
be in place from 8:30 a.m. to approximately 3 p.m. 
 
 


